Ann Clark

From:

Suzanne Moore <SMoore@arlibrary.org>

Sent:

Thursday, September 29, 2016 12:13 PM

To:

Ann Clark

Subject:

new library board member

Hi Anne,

We have recruited a new board member to replace Alice Collins, who has resigned. Alice's term is to expire in August 2018.

We hope the commissioners will approve and appoint our board candidate, Lynn Rees-Jones, at their next meeting.

Lynn Rees-Jones 197 Bald Mtn Rd West Jefferson, NC 28694 Phone #336.246.2999

Thank you!

Suzanne Moore Ashe County Librarian 336.846.2041 x229 SMoore@arlibrary.org

Check-out a FREE online children's book here: <u>Tumblebooks</u>! (new ones each day) Follow the <u>Ashe Library News</u> and check out my book review blogs! <u>1001 Reading Adventures</u> & <u>1001 Young Reading Adventures</u>